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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
I hope this finds you all keeping well. 
 
Well done to our Reception children for completing their Balance Bike training this 
week. Many thanks to Sharon Watkins from the Redcar and Eston School Sports 
Partnership for supporting our children. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you next week for Sports Days: a reminder of the 
days and times. 
 
Thursday, 21 September 2023  
9:30am – 10:45am KS1 (Years 1 & 2) 
13:15pm – 2:30pm Lower KS2 (Years 3 & 4) 
 
Friday, 22 September 2023  
9:30am – 10:45am Reception 
13:15pm – 2:30pm Upper KS2 (Years 5 & 6) 
 
In the next few weeks, our Reception children will be participating in the Reception 
Baseline Assessment. This is a statutory assessment that is administered in all 
primary schools in England. It is a practical assessment of your child’s early literacy, 
communication, language and mathematical skills and provides a snapshot of where 
your child is when they enter Reception.  
 
Please see our outside noticeboard next to the Hudson Wing entrance for details of our 
after schools clubs. 
 
Our Breakfast Club is extremely popular. Please can you book any places required for the 
next week as soon as possible. This week we have had a number of children attend who 
were not booked in. As we are staffed, based on the numbers booked and to ensure your 
child is safe, going forward we will be unable to accept pupils on the day.  Thank you for 
your understanding. 
 
On Friday, 29 September, we shall be holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning; this is open 
to all parents and carers so pop along if you fancy a cuppa and a cake. (All donations of 
cakes will be most gratefully appreciated to support this worthy cause.)  Thank you very 
much. 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Nova Smith, Tyler Brickel, Indie Previll,  
Osca Rugg, Matthew Millington, Isla Campbell and Willow Guyer. 
Many happy returns to you all! 
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Reading for Pleasure: Joseph Scrafton and Ella-Louise Adams. 
 
Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Attitude to Learning: Nova Smith,  
Preston Feetham, Milo Elvis, Ruby Wilson, Olivia Lucas-Barker, Olivia Hunter,  
Ellie-Mae Ayres, Freddy Marshall, Jasper Jones, Evie Broadhead, Karey Jackson,  
Oscar Dane, Noah Millward, Johanna Morgan, Elise Hannaway and Lillian Ashby. 
 
Out of School Achievements: 
Finley Flewker-Barker – Swim England Learn to Swim stage 1 and Duckling stages 1 & 2; 
Reggie Kelly - Swim England Learn to Swim stage 2, Rainbow Distance 5 meters and 
Ducking stages 3 & 4; 
Ella Phoenix – Summer Reading Challenge 2023; 
Frankie Groves – Swim England Rainbow Distance 10 meters and Duckling stage 3; 
Poppy-Jane Golden – Redcar Town girls under 10s Man of the Match; 
Stuart Hobday – Dormanstown FC under 10s Man of the Match; 
Lennon Hood – Swim England Bronze Award, Learn to Swim stage 7 and Rainbow Distance 
400 meters; 
Jasper Jones – Redcar Town FC Man of the Match; 
Zach Theaker – Swin England Learn to Swim stage 7; 
Esmae Froom – Swim England Learn to Swim stage 1. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to: Mrs Whitehead’s, Mrs Tickle’s, Mrs Hood’s and Mr 
Pajak‘s classes with 100%.  Well done Classes 2, 3, 4 and 14! 
In 2nd place: Mrs Wing’s class with 99.2%. 
In 3rd place: Miss Mrozik’s class with 99.1%. 
 
Tidiest Cloakroom: Mrs Nixon’s class – Well done Class 7. 
 
 
We have been very busy organising events for this term.  As in previous years, this will be 
laminated for you to keep to ensure you have lots of notice of everything that is happening 
in school.  We shall get this out to you next week.  (It is always very odd planning 
Christmas in September!)   
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care of yourselves 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
 


